
Minutes of the Public Works Committee on September 27, 2010. 

Present         Also Present 

B. Bier         B. Kolwicz, PW Director          
P. Vetro        L. Streit, Recording Sec’ty 
 
Due to a lack of quorum, the following was briefly discussed. 
 
Director’s Report 
 

The Fire Muster, October Festival and the Irish Festival all went very well.  A discussion followed 
regarding clean up for these events. 

The Craft Show on the green also went very well. 

The Walnut Beach boardwalk project is moving along; its anticipated completion date is January 2011.  
The Walnut Beach project is moving along. 

The Gas Company is installing 7 miles of gas line replacement in the Walnut Beach area.   

Beach maintenance is completed for the year. 

The last bulk pick up for the year was last week.  There has been less metal picked up than in previous 
years. 

Work has begun at the Town dock.  Bruce will forward information regarding this project to B. Bier for 
the Harbor Commission. 

Clean up and preparation for leaf pick up has begun. 

There has been a lot of tree removal this year.  Last year there were approximately 1500 trees for the year.  
This year there has already been 1500 trees to date. 

The next regular meeting will be on October 25, 2010. 

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

        Lisa Streit 


